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Grade 3-5 Badminton!  
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

Gagetown School in partnership with the Gagetown District Recreation Council will be offering 

Badminton for Grade 3 to 5 students on Wednesdays, from 2:45 to 4:00 and will run for 6 week. The 

club will begin next week on Wednesday, October 19th. This is a great opportunity for your child to 

learn badminton through age appropriate drills and games while having a great deal of fun.  No 

experience is necessary.  

 

We would like to thank Jenny McConchie and Chrissy Farrell for volunteering their time every 

Wednesday. Chrissy is working at the Recreation Centre with Alyssa and has a great deal of experience 

playing Badminton.  We are also excited to have Jenny return to coach the Grade 3 to 5 Club for another 

year. Thank you to both Chrissy and Jenny for committing to Gagetown School extra-curricular 

programs.  

 

We want to take this opportunity to remind all students that participating in sports or in any clubs at 

Gagetown School is a privilege.  Even though we never want to “take this away” from the students, they 

must first of all understand that their academic efforts and positive behaviour enable them to participate 

in extra-curricular activities. We ask that you, as a parent, reinforce this with your child. 

 

Please fill out the contact information below and have your child return it to Jill Meek by Tuesday, 

October 18th, stating that you gave permission to your child to participate and that you will make the 

required arrangements to have your child picked up at 4:00.   If you want to watch your child play 

badminton or if you arrive early, please use the grey doors located near the portables to enter the School. 

 

 

Mrs. Meek 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

I give my child/ children ___________________________________________permission to participate 

in the badminton club that will be held on Tuesdays right after school. 

 

 

Parent’s/Guardian’s signature_______________________ 

 

Player’s Name:_______________________________________________ 

 
 


